12 - 9 - 1973

Mr. Jukka Mannerkorpi Suomen Elokuva - Arkisto

Etelärante 4 B

Helsinki 13

Letter-given to all

participants on Titt-paper

Dear Mr. Mannerkorpi,

The first Summer School course of the Federation Internationals des Archives du Film (FIAF) was held by the Staatliches Filmarchiv der DDR from 27th August to 12th September 1973.

You completed the course with success, and we hope you will find the theoretical and practical knowledge that you acquired useful in your work.

You were the first students to attend a course of this nature. It was new ground for the Federation Internationale des Archives du Film altogether, and you have helped to make the course agreable and useful for all those who attended. We thank you for taking part and wish you further success in your work at the film archives and in your personal life.

Gleichlautend an:

Mr. Ray Edmondson, National Library of Australia Mr. Arne Pedersen, Norsk Filminstitutt

Mrs. Regina Kryfko, Filmoteka Polska

Mrs. Ingar Adolfsson, Svenska Filminstitutet Mrs. Marianna Parasciv, Arhiva Nationala de Film, Bukarest

Mr. Jon Gartenberg, Museum of Modern Art, New York Mr. Samuel Tyler, Library of Congress, Washington Mr. David Parker, Library of Congress, Washington